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Dear Families   

  
Dear Families, 
 
I heard so many positive comments from our children and teachers regarding the visits to the 
Literature Festival. Every class from Y1-Y6 has experienced meeting great authors and illustrators 
and we are very lucky to have this on our doorstep. We say that reading is the beating heart of our 
curriculum so for children to have the opportunity, every year, to meet authors is truly inspirational. 
Our Y6 reporters have interviewed some children and their comments are within this newsletter.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended out Headteacher Meeting and Update. We discussed 
the next steps for our curriculum and an Ethic of Excellence, the school improvement plan, 
buildings, finances and our school values. Next week I will send out the slides and notes for all 
parents.  
 
 
Big thank you for our Y6 football reporters this week and well done to the football team on their win 
and what sounds like an exciting match! 
 
 
 
 
It has been deeply saddening to see and hear the news on the war in Israel. We do have Jewish 
families in our school community and within the wider community. I spoke with a parent earlier this 
week and I have checked in, via email, with other families. We all have young children and 
although we cannot shield them from everything that is happening, it is our care of duty to limit the 
amount of news and the severity of the content of the news from them. Within this newsletter, in 
our safeguarding section, we have uploaded a sheet on how to help parents talk with, and support 
children with upsetting content. We hope you all find this useful and we hope for peace for our 
Jewish community.  
 
 
Wishing you all well this weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Gayle Fletcher 
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Thank you to those families who bought Unipiggle books for our Hannah Shaw author visit today. I 

hope you enjoy reading them at home. Those books purchased through Usborne, has enabled us to 

get 14 FREE books worth £150. These brilliant books will be used across the school for our upcoming 

Science piece of work.  

 

Mrs Martin 

 

 



   
 

Together we can! 
 

                                                                                   

 

Report by Róisín and Margot. 

This week, Naunton Park children went to the Cheltenham Literature Festival and saw different authors. This 

morning we were asked to interview several children about their experiences. The Y4s saw Pamela Butcher on 

Monday, the author of books such as ‘My headteacher is a vampire rat’ and ‘Baby aliens stole my teacher’. She is a 

teacher at the school she writes about. On Wednesday, the Y5s went to a talk about the author of the Skandar 

series, A.S. Steadman. They then were allowed to take pictures with her. Also, on Wednesday, the Y6s went to see 

Phil Earle and Lesley Parr, who where talking about there new books, Until The Road Ends and Where The River 

Takes Us. We were lucky enough to go to the story telling tent and heard the story of the Big Hairy Toe. 

Overall, it has been a fantastic week and everyone who visited agreed that all of the authors were very inspirational. 

We hope that everyone enjoyed this week and that they have learnt a lot over the days.  

  

 
Report by Oscar S and Tom B  

 
Match report: 

The team won 1 -0[Oscar Sherringham scored]. 
It was a competitive match v Woodmancote with chances at either end but we came out on top. We were on top for 
the first 10-15 minutes and then Oscar S got injured and took 5 minutes off. Woodmancote were getting better and 

better as the game went on but as soon as Oscar S came back on, Naunton Park started to string more passes 
together as soon as we started to do that Oscar S scored from a ball into the box and a deflection off Zeke and put it 

in by Oscar  
 

Man, of the match: 
Tom Barrett 
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Mrs McClelland – Reception Teaching Partner and Reception Assistant SENDCO 

 
This year we have created a new role to help with the early identification of additional needs in 
early years. Mrs McClelland has is a teaching partner in GREEN Class and every Friday works 
with Mrs Turner, and across both reception classes. This is an important role as the earlier we can 
help children the better their outcomes are in the future. Her role will involve working with the 
teachers, parents and external agencies such as Advisory Teachers Service and Educational 
Psychologists.  
 
 

PTA 

 
 

 
NPPTA Update 
 
Tickets for the Great Naunton Park Autumn Quiz are on sale!  
 
 
Please place food orders by Monday so that we can confirm numbers with the Norwood Fish Bar.  
 
 
https://buytickets.at/nauntonparkprimaryschoolpta/1021418  
 
 
Friday 20th October, in the school hall, 7.30pm for an 8pm start. Teams of up to 6 (can be less). The bar will 
be open and food from the Norwood Fish Bar served at half time. 
 
If you can't make it but would still like to donate, please purchase a 'non attending' ticket via the above 
link.   
 

https://buytickets.at/nauntonparkprimaryschoolpta/1021418
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Winter fair and committee news 
 
 
We now have a complete team of year reps - thank-you to Kelly for volunteering to be the Year 5 rep.  
 
 
A huge thank-you to Andy and Hazel for offering to coordinate the winter raffle this year and to Katy for 
taking the lead on the Grotto. Your help is massively appreciated.  
 
 
Thank-you to all who have been in touch regarding the committee positions and offering help with the fair. I 
will make sure I reply to all emails over the weekend.  
 
If you are interested in taking on a committee role this year, please see NPPTA: Behind the Scenes and 
email pta@nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk. We'd love to hear from you! 
 
 
Bag2School 
 
The next Bag2School collection will be on Tuesday 21st November. Donations to be dropped off at school 
between 0800-0930. Collection point will be set up for those dropping off at breakfast club. A reminder and 
full details will be sent out nearer the time. We cannot accept donations prior to this. Check 
out www.bag2school.com for what is and isn't accepted. 
 
 
 
Coming up this term... 

• The Great Naunton Park Autumn Quiz - Friday 20th October  
• Bag2School - Tuesday 21st November 
• NPPTA AGM - date tbc 
• Winter Fair - tbc  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://sway.office.com/yLEFWiNp3ac4UD1K?ref=Link
http://www.bag2school.com/
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Class News 

 
 

Year 4 kicked off the week with a sunny, excitable walk to the Literature Festival followed by a hilarious 

session with author Pamela Butcher who said she became a successful writer when she started to write 

about things she didn't like or was scared of. This began with a book based on her memories of lunch 

times with scary dinner ladies and smelly cottage pie served with an ice cream scoop!  

Our children provided super answers to her questions and enjoyed watching one of stories come to life 

with volunteers from the audience. There were plenty of opportunities for us to add sound effects and 

we giggled all the way through! 

After, we enjoyed seeing the Gruffalo, a giant juggler and meeting Pamela Butcher close up. She signed 

some books for us whilst answering our questions and asked some children to pose as scary dinner 

ladies for a photo! 

Thank you to our parent volunteers who walked with us.  
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On Monday, Year 1 visited the Cheltenham Literature Festival. We were blessed with lovely 

weather and did well with our walk to and from Montpellier Gardens, enjoying walking 

through the Autumn leaves and spotting familiar places. Seeing a giant typewriter seat was 

also a highlight! We loved hearing the poet Kate Wakeling read some poems from her 

book 'A Dinosaur at the Bus Stop'. She made us smile and laugh with her funny poems. We 

even worked together to help her write a funny poem about a Superhero. We used one her 

poems called 'Mr Long Gets Everything Wrong' during our Creative Writing session this 

week and loved thinking of our own ideas of what we think Mr Long would get wrong! 
 



   
 

Together we can! 
 

                                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 
 



   
 

Together we can! 
 

What an exciting start to the week for Year 2, visiting Cheltenham Literature Festival. We were lucky 
enough to be third row from the front to see the author and illustrator, Rob Biddulph. He told us all about 
his life, family, early career and more importantly all about his dog Ringo. It was great to not only have the 
chance to see lots of his stories and characters come to life, but for the children to also have a 'live' draw 
along with Rob. Who knew drawing a panda wearing a hula skirt could be so much fun? A big thank you to 
the parents that came to help on the day but also to the children who were a credit to the school.  Mrs 
Chew enjoyed it so much she bought Rob's latest book for Purple class called 'Gigantic'. We have all 
enjoyed reading this in class and looking even more closely at Rob's amazing illustrations.  
 
 

         
 
 

On Wednesday 11th October, Year 6 visited Cheltenham Literature Festival to listen to both Phil Earl 

and Lesley Parr talk about their latest books which are both historical novels. 

  

In class, we are currently reading Phil Earl's book- When the Sky Falls- which is set in WW2 so we were 

excited to hear about his latest book which is also set in this time period and features a cat, a dog and 

a pigeon as the main characters.  

 

These are two books I know many year six children can't wait to read!  
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This week, Year 5 had a fantastic trip to the literature festival, where we saw A.F.Steadman, who wrote 
Skandar and the Unicorn Thief. We were extremely lucky as Keziah was selected to introduce the author, 
getting to see all the backstage secrets! She told us all about the world she had created and we were 
extremely lucky as we were the first people to know all about the new book in the series. Many of us have 
already brought into the hidden world of the dangerous unicorns! 
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This week we have started our new writing topic, looking at how to construct balanced discussions in English. We 
have been identifying key features of this text type and highlighting techniques which will help us to write our own in 
the next few weeks.  
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Safeguarding 
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Diary Dates   

 

Planned activities are listed below.   
Please note that these are subject to change and additional activities will be added in due course. 

 

Monday 16th October   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 17th October   Y6 Evacuation trip to Winchcombe 
Tuesday 17th October   Y3 Forest School (Sherborne) 
Wednesday 18th October   2pm, 2024 YR meeting and tour of the school 
Friday 20th October   Y3 Forest School (Cherwell) 
Friday 20th October   Frome Class Assembly 
Friday 20th October   The Great Naunton Park Autumn Quiz (PTA fundraiser) 
Monday 23rd October   Y4 swimming 
Wednesday 25th October   Y6 Forest School 
Thursday 26th October   KS1 Harvest Festival 
Thursday 26th October   PTA Christmas Card deadline 
Friday 27th October   KS2 Harvest Festival 
Friday 27th October   Y6 Forest School 
Monday 30th-Friday 3rd November  Half term 
Monday 6th November   INSET Day – school closed to pupils 
Tuesday 7th November   Y6 Bikeability (for two weeks) – see letter sent 
Tuesday 7th November   Y3 Forest School (Sherborne) 
Wednesday 8th November   Life Education with GHLL (Gloucestershire Healthy Living and Learning) 
Thursday 9th November   Life Education with GHLL (Gloucestershire Healthy Living and Learning) 
Friday 10th November   Y3 Forest School (Cherwell) 
Friday 10th November   YR Forest School (Red) 
Monday 13th November   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 14th November   Y5 Forest School (Severn) 
Wednesday 15th November  Life Education with GHLL (Gloucestershire Healthy Living and Learning) 
Thursday 16th November   Life Education with GHLL (Gloucestershire Healthy Living and Learning) 
Friday 17th November   Children in Need 
Friday 17th November   YR Forest School (Green) 
Friday 17th November   Y5 Forest School (Frome) 
Friday 17th November   Severn Class Assembly 
Monday 20th November   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 21st November   Bags4Schools (PTA fundraiser) 
Tuesday 21st November   2pm, 2024 YR meeting and tour of the school 
Thursday 23rd November   Y2 Forest School (Purple) 
Friday 24th November   YR Forest School (Red) 
Friday 24th November   Y2 Forest School (Blue) 
Monday 27th November   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 28th November   Y5 Forest School (Severn) 
Thursday 30th November   2pm, 2024 YR meeting and tour of the school 
Friday 1st December   YR Forest School (Green) 
Friday 1st December   Y5 Forest School (Frome) 
Friday 1st December   Windrush Class Assembly 
Monday 4th December   Y4 swimming 
Thursday 7th December   Y2 Forest School (Purple) 
Friday 8th December   YR Forest School (Red) 
Friday 8th December   Y2 Forest School (Blue) 
Friday 8th December   Thames Class Assembly 
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Monday 11th December   Y4 swimming 
Tuesday 12th December   Y5 Forest School (Severn) 
Wednesday 13th December  2:30-3:00pm Open Classrooms 
Friday 15th December   Y5 Forest School (Frome) 
Friday 15th December   YR Forest School (Green) 
Monday 18th December   Y4 swimming 
Monday 18th December   YR, Y1, Y2 Nativity TBC 
Tuesday 19th December   YR, Y1, Y2 Nativity TBC 
Wednesday 20th December  Christmas lunch TBC 
Thursday 21st December   Y2 Forest School (Purple) 
Friday 22nd December   Y2 Forest School (Blue) 
Friday 22nd December   KS2 carols 
Friday 22nd December   3:15pm end of term 
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Recognition 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Ready Respect Safe Effort Persistence 
Commitment 

YR Leo Harding  
George Howell 

Eleanor Zasikowska 
Maisie Wakeford 

Y1 Moria Tulbure 
Edith Cleaver 

George Ellife-Noon 
Jaxon Lowicki 

Y2 Felicity Ralph 
Kit Champion 

Jonah Freedman 
Daisy Ramirez 

Y3 Izzy Hutchings 
Mia Mason 

Bennie Asthon 
Xavire Evertitt 

Y4 Wilf Butler 
Frankie McCarthy 

River Inns 
Zach De Keyser Isacc 

Y5 Phoebe Moriarty 
Mia Hanley 

Izabella Naulls 
Maggie Galvin 

Y6 Felix Thorne 
Jack Truscott 

Isabella Mikaluk 
Harry Mason 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 


